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Head teacher

Mrs. Melanie Austin 
17th November 2016
Autumn 2016: Newsletter No. 5
Dear Parents and Carers,
There is much excitement bubbling in school at this time of year; no sooner have Hallowe’en and Bonfire Night passed by than we start thinking about events leading up to December 25th! There have been some memorable events since the last letter- do have a look on our website for more information and photos. If you mislay a newsletter they are also put on the website along with information about the curriculum and statutory policies.
Sporting news

Congratulations to the Tag Rugby team and the KS1 Multi-skills team, who have both come first in the local schools’ tournaments. Many thanks to Mr Gibbons for his coaching and support; he now needs a 3rd shelf in the foyer to display all the trophies!
SPOTACULAR: BBC Children in Need

Just a reminder that tomorrow, Friday 18th, we have a non-uniform day, wearing something spotty.  We will be collecting donations to support the BBC appeal. This links in well with our Anti-bullying Week. “The Power of Good” is the theme this year and we are looking for acts of kindness as well as action to prevent bullying. Families are welcome to join us from 9.00-10.30 for some fun classroom activities to promote wellbeing. FABs also have a cake sale after school in the usual place under the canopy. Today the children have arranged a talent show for those who have a talent they would like to share with others. Each class is voting for their favourite 2 acts, who will then perform for the school.
Showcase Day

Each class will be proudly displaying highlights of their topic work on Monday 21st: for governors at 2.30 and for families at 3.15. Do drop in if you can- the children will enjoy talking about their learning and sharing their achievements.

Photos

Please return any outstanding requests for photos by tomorrow 18th November.

Headlice

Unfortunately we have cases reported in school this week. The most effective  way to control headlice is if everybody checks their child’s head every week and treats without delay if any nits are found as well as notifying the school.

Cob oven Pizza day

We had a wonderful day despite the torrential rain! Everybody cooked and ate their delicious pizzas with the help of Tim Kidney, pizza chef for the day, and Nick Bird talking about fire safety. We also had an emergency gutter fitted by Simon Crumbleholme- many thanks to all our helpers. 

Christmas play: “Lights, Camel, Action!”
It’s already time to start booking your tickets for the Christmas play!  Attached to this letter is a slip for requesting tickets. 2 tickets per family will initially be distributed and we will then endeavour to accommodate additional guests if we have space. There is no charge for tickets, but there will be a charity collection at the end of each performance. This year we have decided to continue our support for children’s hospitals and hospices.  DVDs are available for purchase at a cost of £6.00 - please order on attached slip.

Teachers will be sending out letters soon with information about costumes.

After the performance in the school hall on Monday 12th December, we ask that children go home wearing their costumes (with the exception of Yr 4) and leave their uniforms at school. On the morning of Tuesday 13th December we request that children are brought to the village hall in their costumes; a coach will be provided to transport the children back to school after the performance, when they will be able to change back into school uniform for the day.  They will then bring their costumes home in a bag, ready to change back for the final performance at 6pm in the village hall! We have tried this arrangement for 2 years and it has all gone smoothly!

We are planning to run a crèche during the performance on Mon Dec 12th (thanks to FABs and children’s centre for providing a room) and wondered if anyone would like to help with this- please talk to Mrs Austin or a FABs member if you can help.
Club update

Trevor Senior’s’ football club will continue to run on a Friday. 

Cooking/Craft club will continue until Dec 6th (last one this term). Mrs King and Ms Barnett are hoping to run the club again in January for those on the waiting list.
Next Mon 21st will be the last Gardening club this term.
New clubs will be starting up after Christmas- details to follow.
Parking

We have had complaints from 2 neighbours in Spring Gardens regarding dangerous parking; one has provided a photo and told us that they will be contacting the police.
Poppies and Remembrance Day

Yr 3 were brilliant ambassadors for the school on November 11th, when they attended a short ceremony with Dominic Doble and paid their respects at the village memorial. The rest of the school showed immense respect and compassion during our assembly and 2 minute silence and posted caring messages of peace and love in our Peace Pole. Thank you very much for your donations.
Read with a Relative- Wed 9th
What a pleasure it was to see so many relatives enjoying books with the children. The love of reading is something we try to promote across all the DASP schools and there will be more similar events in the future, so there will be plenty more opportunities to get involved.
Open day for prospective parents

Our visitors were welcomed and accompanied round the school by a wonderful team of Year 4 children
If you or a neighbour have a child due to start school in September, visits are always welcome. Don’t forget the closing date for admissions 1st Round is January 15th. 
Yours sincerely
Melanie Austin
	Date
	Event
	Time

	NOVEMBER
	
	

	Fri 18th
	Children in Need SPOTACULAR
Wellbeing Open morning

FABs Children in need cake sale 

	9.00- 10.30
3.15

	Mon 21st
	Children’s learning showcase- (each class will have recent topic work on display) 
	2.30 Governors
3.15  Parents

	Tues 29th
	Full Governing Body
	6.00/6.15

	DECEMBER
	
	

	Fri 9th 
	Christmas Fair 
	5- 7pm

	Mon 12th
	Christmas play in school hall
	1.45pm

	Tues 13th
	Christmas play in Broadmayne Village hall
    “
	9.30 am
6.00 pm

	Fri 16th
	Last day of term; Christmas party
	


Spring Term   2017: Tues 3rd January- Fri 7th April
               INSET day: Fri 10th Feb

               Half Term:  Mon 13th- Fri 17th

Summer Tem 2017: Mon 24th April- Thursday 20th July

               Half term:  Mon 29th May- Fri 2nd June

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE 2016

TICKET REQUEST return by Friday 2nd December


Child’s Name: …………………………………………
Class: …………………………………….


Parents Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………….

We would like our TWO tickets for:-

(Please tick below.  You may split your choice i.e. 1+1. Remember 2 tickets maximum per family)

	Mon 12th Dec

1:45 pm
	Tues 13th Dec

9.30 am
	Tues 13th Dec

6 pm
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If additional tickets are available we would like them for:-

	Mon.  12th December at 1.45 pm.
	No. of tickets
	____

	Tues. 13th December at 9.30 am.
	No. of tickets
	____

	Tues.  13th December at 6.00 pm.     
	No. of tickets
	____


-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Christmas DVD

Name of Child ………………………………………………………
   Class  ………………………….

I would like to order ___ copies of the Christmas Play DVD @ £6 each

I enclose a cheque payable to “Broadmayne First School” for £____

Signed ________________​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_______________________      Parent/Carer

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Christmas Play Creche
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I would like to book a place for my child at the crèche on Monday 12th December from 1.30 pm.

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………..
Age: …………..

Signed ____________________  Parent/Carer

Please Print Name (                                                           ) Contact number: ……………………………………………….




In Dorset 
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